
 
 

Wednesday 10th June 
 
 

T6 Leavers Hoodies 
 

 
Dear parents, 
 
To celebrate your child’s time at St Bernard’s there is an opportunity 
to buy a hoodie with their name on the back.  
 
If you would like to purchase one, please make a payment of £10 on 
Parent Pay by Friday 19th June. Due to the school office being closed 
we can’t take any cash payments. 
 
Hoodies will then be delivered to school and you will be notified of a 
collection time.  
 
Thank you 
Mr Jevons 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 

 


